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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

22 April 2020.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
The work packs for pupils will be available for collection from tables at the front of the school on Friday 24th April. To comply with advice on social distancing, the following timetable for collecting materials has been drafted –

9.30 a.m. for P1 pupils; 9.45 a.m. for P2 pupils; 10 a.m. for P3 pupils; 10.15 a.m. for P4 pupils; 10.30 a.m. for P5 pupils; 10.45 a.m. for P6 pupils and 11 a.m. for P7 pupils.

The staggered timetable will restrict the chances of encountering a large number of people and we encourage that the visits to the school are made by one adult to assist with social distancing. If you have several pupils at school, please attend at the earliest allotted time and collect the materials for siblings as well. The school gates will be open to facilitate parking and we appeal that parents form a queue at the MUGA pitch end of the building, maintaining the recommended 2m distance from others.
We would really appreciate it if this opportunity was also used to return any school resources or equipment, class or accelerated reading books, library books or textbooks etc. These could be left on the tables as the work is collected, which will help us to return them to the appropriate classrooms.
We wish that everyone remains healthy and well until life returns to normal. In the meantime, please continue to look after yourselves, your families, your friends and neighbours and those in our community who are particularly vulnerable at this time.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher,
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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